
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

We will be celebrating Valentine’s Day on Monday, February 14th, 2022. We will be exchanging 

Valentine cards among all of the students in your child’s class. Also, we encourage each child to 

come dressed in a red/pink shirt and jeans.  Each class will be celebrating Valentine’s with pizza 

and a drink. Please bring in $5.00 by Friday, February 4th, 2022. The assigned item can be 

brought in on the day of the event. 

We would like your child to bring in the following items for their class party. 

_____Valentine’s Cards to share with their friends in class.  

_____Candy: _______________________________________________ 

_____ Chips: _______________________________________________ 

_____Dessert: ______________________________________________ 

 

Thank you for all of your cooperation in making this day a special one for your child.  

 

M.O.T Academy would like to wish you a very special Valentine’s Day for you and your family. 


